No. 1-16/AATVS/TW-99 /
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

Andaman Adim ;!cmjag Dikas Samiti

Port Blair, dated the 15™ November’ 2000
To,

The Conservator of Forest (NC),
Forest Department,
Port Blair.

Sub: Construction of Jarawa Ward at P.HC Kadamtala -Reg.

Kindly refer DFO Middle Andamans letter No. G/16-137/493 dated 06.10.2000

addressed to you is regarding proposal for approval for the following works at the Jarawa

Ward Primary Health Centre Kadamtala :-

| Appointment of 10 daily rated Mazdoor.
2. Engaging of Engine Dinghy to taken the plantation work and others connected
work.
B Estimate for construction of Kitchen - Rs. 13,912/-
4, Estimate for construction of Jarawa Ward - Rs. 34,642/-
3 Estimate for construction of round hut inside the Kadamtala medical complex -
" Rs. 22,606/-

The approval sought therein by the DFO Middle Andaman may kindly be
accorded at the earliest so that after the completion of all the works the Jarawa Ward is
formally inaugurated by the Senior officials of the Administration.

Yours faithfully,

(A.R Talwade)

Director (TW)
Copy to :

1. The Secretary (TW) for favour of information.

7 The Executive Secretary, AAJVS to persue the matter with the Forest officials
for early completion of the work.

Director (TW)




